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Senator Hanson-Young (L&CA 51-52) asked: 

What is the cost comparison between immigration and community detention? If they 
are not available, provide advice on when they are likely to be? 
 
 
Answer:   
 
As advised in previous responses to the committee, calculating the costs of 
community detention is highly complex.   
 
We are still in the process of producing cost models for community detention.  Once 
this modeling is complete we will provide the requested information to the committee. 


